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MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

The members of the Parish Council and the Staff at the Village Hall wish all residents a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

SPEEDWATCH REPORT 

Since the 1st April 2019 to 11th November 2019 forty-nine Sessions have been held.  A total of 
9,807 vehicles have been monitored with 501 vehicles logged at 35mph and above.  The 
maximum speed monitored is 55 mph (highest speed in this report period 50mph).  

We would like to that then Speedwatch Group for their continued dedication to holding 
Speedwatch sessions and would like to encourage other residents to join the team.  If you would 
like to become a member of Speedwatch please contact the Clerk. 

 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS 

The next meetings will be: 

• Planning Committee Meeting –Tuesday 10th December 2019 at 7.00 pm in the Village Hall 
Lounge. 

• Parish Council Meeting – Tuesday 10th December 2019 at 7.30 pm in the Village Hall, 
Lounge. 

PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 

Over Christmas the Parish Office will be closed from Tuesday 24th December until Thursday 2nd 
January inclusive.  Re-opening on Friday 3rd January 2020 at 1pm. 

The Parish Office is open three half days a week:  Monday 9.30am – 12.30pm, Wednesdays & 
Fridays 1.00pm – 4.00pm.  Contact Details:    Phone 01477 535825 (answerphone out of office 
hours) 
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